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Dear Clients,                                                                                                                 April 1st, 2020 

The safety of our students is our priority. With respect to Ontario Public Health regulation, we 

made the decision to close our facility on March 16, 2020. It does not mean that we have cancelled 

our courses. They have been offered online since that date to keep safe our students. 

- The private classes have moved to online courses, with the consent of the students and teachers. 

Many of our private classes already take place online with a lot of success (thanks to the very easy-

to-use and free ZOOM software). 

- The  adult group classes have also migrated to online courses. With the help of the Alliance 

Française network, we prepared an online teaching plan allowing continuity of all our courses. This 

practice has been in effect at the AFO since March 21 with excellent results. 

The next session “Spring 2” will start May 13, 2020. In case of continuity of health crisis related 

to COVID-19, all our courses will remain online for this session as well until further notice. 

In order to register for the new session, you can take the evaluation test right now online. After 

taking this test, you will be contacted to assess your oral level and to be advised on your orientation. 

Once you have completed your orientation, you can choose your preferred course by clicking on 

this link or by contacting AFO’s reception by phone at 613-234-9470 or by email info@af.ca, 

Monday to Thursday, from 9 am until 5 pm and Friday from 9 am to 4 pm. 

Tests and Exams postponed  

Registration for French tests (TCF/TEF) and diplomas (DELF/DALF) is suspended until further 

notice. For all questions regarding tests and exams, you can contact us certifications@af.ca.  

We are aware that the situation is rapidly evolving, and we will update you if there is any change 

regarding these measures.  

We sincerely thank you for your trust in our organization and hope to see you very soon.  

Best regards, 
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